
UAARC Club Meeting Minutes November 11th, 2024 
15 voting members present including 3 officers. We had a Quorum. 

16 visitors present  

Tony Munday (KI5OFD) – Called the meeting to order and asked for standing roll call of members and any 
upgrades or new licensees. Then asked for visitors to introduce themselves. 

William Collier (KG5SVM) – Gave treasurer report 

33 members, 20 ARRL affiliated 

$678.76 current general fund balance. 

$497.80 after 2024 unpaid club liabilities 

Hats, T-shirts, Polo-Shirts available. 

Tony Munday – Asked for veterans to stand and be recognized. 

Tony Munday – Showed some pictures of the Yamboree booth and thanked members who volunteered 
time and equipment. 

Jo Ann – Announced details for the Christmas Party Dec 9th, at 7pm. A sign up sheet will be emailed to 
the members for a head count and any dishes folks may bring. 

John Keith (W5BWC) – Gave a brief report on the status of his new ham class. 

Tony Munday – Officer elections are coming up. Contact Terry Conyers (KJ5BHF) if you want to nominate 
anyone for an officer position. All nominations must be made by the close of our January meeting. 

Tony Munday – Reminded folks that Annual dues are coming up and you must have dues paid to vote in 
upcoming elections. 

Tony Munday – Moved to have the BOD create a formal agreement between Upshur County ARES and 
UAARC to define ownership and maintenance of the K5UAR repeater. Motion passed unanimously. 

Tony Munday – Announced a club letter of appreciation sent to Dan Gitmo (K2DNG) for his outstanding 
contribution to the recovery efforts in North Carlina immediately following hurricane Helen. He ran a net 
for 11 days for about 15 hours each day which helped coordinate relief efforts in the area. 

Monty McDavid (KJ5GEC) – Gave presentation on what ham radio is about and what you can do as an 
operator. 

John Keith – Gave brief presentation on feed lines and antennas. 

Tony Munday – Announced Jo Ann (KA5AZK) will be giving a traffic handling net in Quitman November 
16th at 10am after the Wood County Radio Association club meeting. 

Meeting was adjourned and refreshments were brought by Tony Munday. 


